
From: Barnett, Jerry
To: Halstead, Lori (UTC)
Subject: TR-180123
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 9:30:50 AM

Lori,

Please rescind Clark County’s petition for grant funds in TR-180123. The necessary invoice for the
purchased signs could not be located. Thank you for your assistance with this and we will be
submitting a new application for this cycle.

Thanks,

Jerry Barnett, PE
Railroad Coordinator
Clark County Public Works
360.773.7664

This e-mail and related attachments and any response may be subject to public 
disclosure under state law.
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